STATE OF RHODE ISLAND
Rhode Island Department of Human Services

NOTICE OF INTERIM ASSISTANCE RECOUPMENT

Mr./Ms. 6/21/2023

Dear Mr./Ms.

The Rhode Island Department of Human Services (DHS) recently received a check
from the U.S. Social Security Administration in the amount of $. This check was
deducted from your retroactive Supplemental Security Income (SSI) claim.

In accordance with the RI DHS Manual, Section 0606.25.10, and your prior written
agreement with DHS, you agreed to repay DHS for any interim payments you
received from the DHS General Public Assistance Program while your SSI claim was
pending. As a result, the U.S. Social Security Administration issued this check {o
DHS to repay the State for interim payments of § which you received from the DHS
General Public Assistance Program. A detailed schedule of the interim payments
you received from DHS is attached. If you are entitled to any additional retroactive
SSt benefits, the U.S. Social Security Administration will issue that remaining balance
directly to you.

If you disagree with this action, you have a right to request a hearing using the
attached EOHHS-121 form.

If you have any questions, please call or visit your local General Public Assistance
(GPA) office.

Sincerely,
State of Rhode Island
Department of Human Services
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